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Dear Fellow Rotarians,
As we begin the month of February, we are reminded of Rotary's unwavering commitment
to promoting peace and conflict resolution around the world. Our theme for this month,
"Peacebuilding and Conflict Prevention," serves as a powerful reminder of the critical role
we play in creating a more just, peaceful, and harmonious world.
Rotary's dedication to peacebuilding dates back to our founding. Our organization's early
leaders recognized the devastating consequences of war and conflict, and they envisioned a
world where nations and communities could resolve their differences peacefully. Today, we
continue to advance this vision through our peacebuilding and conflict prevention efforts.

PRESIDENT RTN. ROHIT SETH’S MESSAGE

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH
The Rotary Club of Delhi West organized a Fellowship Lunch Meeting at the prestigious Marigold, India Habitat Center on
Saturday, 21st Febuary. The event aimed to foster camaraderie and bonding among club members, while also providing a
platform for networking and community service discussions. The event commenced with a warm welcome address by the
Club President, who emphasized the significance of fellowship in Rotary's mission. President Rohit Seth discussed about the
upcoming club's visit to Amritsar n Kartarpur Sahibji in details. All members expressed their excitement for the trip. The club
recognized and gave scholorship from Kalindi of Rs 12000/- to  Suhani Topono a student .On behalf of the club President
thanked the Kalindi Trustees , specially Rtn Jawahar Kalra for the contribution towards the scholorship. The event was a
resounding success, strengthened bonds amongst members and provided ample opportunities for members to network,
share ideas, and discuss potential collaborations.

This month, let's recommit ourselves to advancing peace and justice in our communities and globally. Let's work together
to create a world where differences are celebrated, and conflicts are resolved through dialogue and mutual understanding.
Thank you for your dedication to Rotary's peacebuilding efforts. Together, we can make a real difference.

SUN'S CYBER CORNER - By Sunil Sadasivan (Cyber Security Expert & Resource Person)
The Significance of "Alternative Number & Email" in CyberSpace:
In today's connected world, securing Mobile is crucial. The Mobile Number and Email
Address are vital for smartphone functions, App installations, Banking, and Social Media etc.
These identifiers, our Primary Mobile Number and Email Address, are key for various
activities. However, the role of alternative numbers and emails are equally crucial,
particularly in situations involving the loss/hacking of a mobile device. In the event of a
mobile phone being lost, the immediate action should be to block the SIM Card and obtain a
Duplicate SIM by visiting the nearest store of the network operator. However, access to such
stores may not always be feasible. In such cases, contact the network 

 operator using the alternative number from the SIM application. This principle also applies to banking; if the primary
number is lost, call from the alternative number listed in the Account Opening Form.
Therefore, it is imperative to include an Alternative Number and Email in all the application forms (Banking/SIM
Procurement) also to be noted that the alternative number should be in a Separate handset.
BE ALERT....BE SAFE....BE A CYBER LITERATE...!!


